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‘U’ Catholic Primary School

We are happy for parents and carers to take photographs and video
the school production for personal use. However, we request that

images are not shared on any social media networking sites online.
This is to protect all members of our school community

For further information please see the leaflet titled
‘School guide for safe and responsible use of images’
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